Updates
Our website is getting close to being updated and is looking good.  I can add content, stories etc.
It will continue to be improved regularly.  There will be links to museums.  All th emails and updates I send will be on the website so if you miss the email you can see them on the website.
Sponsors
I have been trying to contact AirBus.  They have not replied.  Hopefully they will and continue to be our sponsor.
Brisbane Anzac Day March
I am sending a letter to the committee requesting that veterans march first.  I will keep everyone informed on the outcome of our request.  We also had a problem with the Vietnamese community wth the performance of ‘Cheap Charlie’.   It is now resolved.   Bridging the Gap will be good and they will perform ‘Cheap Charlie’ as well.
Vietnam Vets Museum
[bookmark: _GoBack]I am attending on the 5 August for the unveiling of A4 231.  Looklng forward to catching up with all those who are attending as well.
35Sqn 75th Anniversary
I believe it will be held at the Castle Hill RSL on the 15 september 2017.  I don’t have any details yet but I wll forward them as soon as I receive them.
Books
I might get some copies of Jeff Pedrina’s book, “Wallaby Airlines” soon.  I have copies of “Suggys Men” and David Grieson’s book, “Gru’s Story” and Linda Woods, producer of “Untold Stories of the Caribou” will be out of production with no more available.  I do have some in stock also HARS has them as well.
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